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IT IS SUBMITTED the Piraeus Surveyors
be informed that the electrical plans for-
warded with Messrs. Deutschewerft's letter of
the 9th July, 1959, have been examined.

In order that full consideration may
be given to the arrangements, the Surveyors
should be requested to forward the following in-
formation:

(1) The type of cables used throughout the
installation.

(2) The make and type of fuses used.

Further, it appears that electrical equip-
ment other than flameproof lighting fittings is
installed in the pump-room and further details
of this equipment should be forwarded for consider-
ation.

Plans showing the lighting arrangements
on the main deck, in the midships 'tween-deck
space and the pumproom, and indicating the type
of fittings used, should also be forwarded. With
regard to the pump-room lighting it should be
noted that the arrangements are to comply with
M.1533% or M.1534 (previously M.1535 and M.15%6).
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22nd September, 1959.
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Retain ALL plans.
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